
Deep Geologic Repository Joint Review Panel 

 C/O Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency  -  160 Elgin St. Ottawa ON K1A 0H3 
 

August 29, 2014 
 
Senator Phil Pavlov 
P.O. Box 30036 
Lansing, Ml 48909-7536 
 
Dear Senator Pavlov: 
 
The Deep Geologic Repository Joint Review Panel acknowledges receipt of your letter 
received on August 27, 2014 (attached), and your desire to participate in the upcoming 
public hearing to be held in Kincardine, Ontario, beginning on September 9, 2014. As 
you may know, on August 26, 2014, the Panel issued a Public Notice and released the 
schedule of presenters for the additional public hearing days. The schedule details the 
subjects that are the focus of each hearing day and lists the scheduled presenters. 
 
Thank you for identifying and explaining how the information you would like to provide to 
the Panel relates to one of the six hearing subjects: Risk Analysis of Alternative Means 
of Carrying Out the Project. The Panel will be holding hearing sessions focused on this 
subject on Thursday, September 11 and Friday, September 12 and may address this 
subject in other sessions over the course of the hearing. 
 
As stated in the Public Notice referred to above, the Panel has made provision for 
members of the public who are not scheduled to make a presentation at the hearing to 
be given the opportunity to make a brief oral statement on one or more of the six hearing 
subjects. Please be advised that this participation opportunity will only be available if 
time permits and is at the discretion of the Panel. If you plan to attend the hearing and if 
this opportunity to make a brief oral statement is of interest you, please speak with a 
member of the Panel Secretariat upon entering the hearing venue. Your request will be 
considered by the Panel at that time. Please note that the Panel is no longer accepting 
requests for scheduled presentations, as the deadline has passed. 
 
In reference to the International Boundary Waters Treaty Act (IBWTA), there is already 
clear information on the record on this subject and the relevance of the Act to the 
proposed project.  For this reason, the Panel did not pose any further information 
requests on the IBWTA following the hearing sessions in 2013 and did not include it as a 
subject to be addressed in the upcoming hearing. 
 
Please direct any questions that you may have to either of the Panel Co-Managers, Kelly 
McGee at 613-947-3710 or Debra Myles at 613-957-0626. 
 
Sincerely, 

Debra Myles 
Co-Manager 
Deep Geologic Repository Joint Review Panel 
 
c.c.: Laura Haynes, Director of Constituent Relations 
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